

Tel: 020 8270 4242 Fax: 020 8595 4024

Email: office@allsaintsschool.co.uk www.allsaintsschool.co.uk

Head Teacher:

Clare Cantle. BSc (Hons). MA(ed)

CC/LI

12th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

On 5th October we have our prospective parents open evening for the year 6 families. As a result, school will close at 12.40pm to allow the preparation for this. If your child is free school meal a lunch will be provided. School will reopen normal time on Thursday 6th October. Some students will be asked to assist in departments on this lovely evening to talk to the year 6 and their parents. They will be asked to bring in a signed consent form to stay and these letters will be given out by their subject teachers.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Ms C Cantle Headteacher



















